
TrailNorth's Sentinel Student Branch is now 
open!
We are excited to announce the grand opening of our very first 
student branch, which took place on December 3rd at Ticonderoga 
High School.  The Sentinel branch is conveniently located next to the 
school cafeteria and will be open during lunch hours on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays, serving both students and faculty members. 
Also, you'll find student ambassadors working alongside a TrailNorth 
employee,  assisting with deposits, withdrawals, and helping new 
students and teachers open accounts to become members of the 
credit union. This will also help us to bring further financial education 
to our  younger generations. 

Our TrailNorth team 
members recently 
spent a day outside 
of Walmart in 
Ticonderoga ringing 
the bell to raise money 
for the Salvation Army.  
We collected $1153.24! We are thankful for all of the very 
generous people who donated! 

Thank you to all the members who donated food 
in our Annual Food Drive! In partnership with 
SecureShred, TrailNorth also presented checks 
our to area food pantries in Ticonderoga, Port 
Henry and Elizabethtown. 

In celebration of our 70th 
Anniversary, we gave 
away 70 turkeys at the 
front entrance of Walmart 
the week before Thanksgiving as a token of our appreciation 
to the community. It was our way of saying "thank you" to our 
wonderful members and community! The turkeys were given to 
the first 70 shoppers in an incredible time of under 15 minutes! 
A big thank you to Walmart for their support in helping us order 
and distribute the turkeys!

Food Pantry Donations

Here. For Good! 

Turkey Giveaway
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PRIVACY POLICY Brittany Werber Brittany Yelle Amanda Sheridan

Aleia Scoville Alyssa Tucker Ariana Stevens 

Protecting personal information and using it in a manner consistent with your 
Expectations is a high priority for everyone associated with Trailnorth Federal Credit 
Union. Trailnorth's privacy policy is available on our website; 

https://www.trailnorth.com/files/trailnorth/1/file/Forms/OldPrivacy_Policy.pdf 

If you would like to request a copy or have questions regarding our privacy 
practices, please contact us by calling 518-585-6725, emailing memberservice@
trailnorth.com or writing to us at TrailNorth, 1178 NYS Route 9N, Ticonderoga, NY, 
12883.

We are pleased to announce that Kelsey Thompson, 
Amber Bowen and Kendra Werber have joined us as 
full-time tellers.

Please welcome our newest Directors on the Board.

New to the Board 

Jay Wells        Karlene Gonyeau 

We are happy to announce the following Promotions: Brittany Werber 
as a Loan Officer, Brittney Yelle as a Mortgage/Consumer Loan 
Officer and Amanda Sheridan as our Loan Operations Manager. Aleia 
Scoville has been promoted to Port Henry's Branch Manger. Alyssa 
Tucker and Ariana Stevens are now Member Service Representives for 

Port Henry and Ticonderoga. 

WORLD KINDNESS DAY! 

On World Kindness Day 
(November 13th) we gave 
away free hot coffees 
all day! This took place 
at  Stewart's Shops in 
Ticonderoga, Port Henry 
and Elizabethtown!   

LOCAL PHONE: (518) 585-6725
OUT OF AREA: 888-TFCU-NOW
FAX: (518) 585-7086
WEBSITE: www.trailnorth.com
E-MAIL: memberservice@trailnorth.com
LOANS AFTER HOURS: Online @ 
www.trailnorth.com or 866-464-2185

IN-TOUCH AUDIO: 800-806-7842 
BRANCH LOCATIONS
TICONDEROGA - 1178 NYS Route 9N
PORT HENRY - 43 Meacham Street
ELIZABETHTOWN - 7519 Court Street
E'TOWN MAILING ADDRESS - PO Box 96

JANUARY 1 - New Year's Day 

JANUARY 20 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

FEBRUARY 17 - President's Day

Kelsey Thompson

NEW TO THE TEAM

Amber Bowen Kendra Werber

Joshua Sumner 

NEW ROLES


